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A Parent teacher meeting was organised by the Department of Economics on 27th August 

(Sunday) 2023 at RUSA Seminar Hall, Bhuda Campus, Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad. 

Parents were invited to participate in this program along with their wards in order to 

discuss the functioning of the department and academic, Co-curricular and          extra-

curricular performance of the students. 

At first, all the parents and students were welcomed by Sadhna Kumari Singh, Asst. 

Professor, Department of Economics. Dr. Sanjay Prasad, Principal of Guru Nanak College 

& Head of the Department of Economics, briefed about Extra-curricular, Co-curriculum 

activities, library facilities, NSS, NCC, Sports facilities. He also discussed the importance of 

collaborative teamwork by the parents as well as teachers which could be an effective tool 

for the holistic development of the students. Prof. Amarjit singh, Prof. Incharge, Bhuda 

Campus addressed the Parents regarding the facilities available in college and also 

encouraged students to participate in all academic as well as co-curricular activities. He 

encouraged the parents to play an active role in the overall development of their wards. 

Prof. Sadhna informed the parents about the functioning of the department & discussed the 

various activities conducted by the department. 

A feedback questionnaire was provided to the parents and students as well and they were 

requested to fill it out so that the department gets honest feedback from their stakeholders  

and evaluate it for further improvement & decision-making. Parents were also asked to give 

their valuable insights, advice and offer suggestions for improvement in their wards and 

working of the Department. All the parents were satisfied with the work of the department 

and express their gratitude to all the faculties. They highly appreciated the conduction of 

programmes like PTM and said that such type of meeting should continue in future also. 

Prof. Sarita Kumari, Prof. Suchitra Sinha were also present in the meeting to provide 

personal feedback and progress reports of the students and give their valuable contributions. 
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